To the house committee on healthcare,

As a public health professional, | have seen the impact of unqualified interpreters on the public and experienced the challenge so
trying to find a qualified sign language interpreter to serve the public. The passage of HB3231 to work to remedy both of these
issues and improve services for thousands of Oregonians.

Please support HB3231. Thank you for your time,

Carissa Bishop, MPH



